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This bill is a blatant and serious threat to our 2nd Amendment rights. We already 

have more than enough checks in place. This is just a harassment to law abiding 

citizens and has nothing to do with stopping criminal activity.  Only the pursuit of 

criminal justice - ie. actually prosecuting arrested criminals will do that. So stop the 

attack on our rights as gun owners.  


